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General Comment
This would be the death of the Gulf of California, considered THE aquarium of the world. No mote small fishing businesses, no more
beautiful views of whales jumping up in joy, no more tourism (and yes, a lot of tourists from the US coming to Baja California (Sur) for the
beauty of nature. All this will end when Project Saguaro takes place and we will lose all the beauty and the economy related to the marine
life of the Gulf. The islands are a UNESCO World Heritage Site, what will they look like when all life has gone? La Vaquita Marina,
endemic dolphin to the Gulf has almost completely gone extinct too. No to project Saguaro, we don't want any of it!
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